
From: Marisa Reichardt <marisa.reichardt@gmail.com> 
Sent: Monday, March 16, 2020 8:15 AM 
To: Mayor Mary Campbell <mcampbell@hermosabeach.gov> 
Subject: Covid-19: Please close restaurants and bars  

Dear Mayor Campbell, 

I'm writing to you as a resident of Hermosa Beach, asking you to please consider following Mayor 
Garcetti's lead, and order the temporary closure of restaurants and bars in Hermosa Beach. I'm very 
concerned that by keeping the restaurants and bars open, people will continue to gather in large 
crowds, which won't help to curb the spread of Covid-19 at this extremely critical time. 

I love eating out in Hermosa Beach, and I'm sensitive to the fact that closures will create a potential 
hardship for the owners and employees of establishments my family and I frequent often, but I think the 
health of our residents needs to be the priority right now.  

Thank you for your time. 

Best, 
Marisa Reichardt 
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